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Committee Members Present:  Roman Weninger, Bruce Hassler, Ken Strupp, and Joe 
Havey  
 
Administrators Present:  Daren Sievers and Patrick Armstrong 
 
Others present:  
 
 

1. Committee Chair, Roman Weninger, called the meeting to order at 5:30 pm. 
 

2. Sievers shared the second appraisal provided by VALCORE Appraisal services.  
Their suggested valuation of the 124.32 acres was a range of $2.73-3.73 million. 
 

3. The committee discussed a variety of next steps but ultimately decided the most 
logical next step would be to hold a joint meeting with the members of the Hetzel 
family to determine their interest in listing properties jointly or separately 
depending on a group consensus on listing price.  A natural follow up to that 
meeting that will be held on December 21st at 6 pm would be to engage the 
Village of Slinger leadership to determine their interest in and vision for 
developing the land within their strategic planning process. 

 
4. Weninger adjourned the meeting at 5:55 pm.      
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